
My name is Britt Bauer. I own 
liquor store #1237 in Beaverton. I've been operating my store for 20 years.
With minimum wage , rising costs of living and cost of doing business having gone up steadily over time, we need more money. We 
are not able to simply raise our prices like any other business is able to do. We need our compensation rate to be increased. We 
need this now more than ever. If things don't improve liquor stores won't improve either. Liquor agents and our employees work hard 
to generate A LOT of revenue for our state. We deserve to be acknowledged and  fairly compensated. 
Thank you for your time. Please support HB2740


